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Firearms should not be sold to those under 21 years of age. As a survivor of gun 

suicide for my brother and an Oregonian, I believe we need to act to keep people 

safe by allowing brain development to continue until 21 and to make it clear that safe 

storage is part of the implementation of this bill. Please vote for raising the purchase 

age of firearms as provided in this legislative bill. 


